
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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VESSEL MASTERS PRE-ARRIVAL DECLARATION 
 

Date of effect:       24 January 2024 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:         Vessel Masters Pre-Arrival Declaration 

 

All vessels of greater than 35m LOA are required to submit the attached “Vessel Masters Pre-

Arrival Declaration” when calling the Port of Broome. The revised form will also be available on 

the KPA website and must be used for all submissions with immediate effect. 

Notification Requirements: 

Masters pre-arrival declaration should be submitted with other required documents directly by the 

master or by respective agents not earlier than 6 days before vessels ETA and no later than 2 

days before vessels ETA (i.e. between 48 to 144 hours prior ETA). 

Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 

Authority by email: harbourmaster@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  

 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 

https://www.kimberleyports.wa.gov.au/port-operations/berth-bookings-and-related-forms
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